
 
 

 

From the Sports Department  

January 2019 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians,  

Happy New Year! We hope everyone has had a nice break. 

Over the past 4 months, the Sports Department has been busy in preparation for 2019 to make your 

children’s Sports Choices as easy as possible. 

We have created the Pittwater House Co-Curricular Sports Program 2019 which lists all the sports we offer 

in alphabetical order and the complete school pathway for each sport. 

This program covers it all – from students eager to have fun and learn a new sport through to students 

competing to represent NSW and even Australia. 

All permission notes for Term 1 Academies, Teams and upcoming Sports Excursions are now available to 

submit via the Pittwater House Skoolbag App and can be found in the Sport folder in their respective folders.   

For example:  

If you have a child that would like to join the Athletics Academy, you will find the information sheet and 

permission note by clicking into the following folders: 

General (tab) > Sport > Athletics > Athletics Academy – Term 1, 2019 

To make Term 1 as stress free as possible regarding Sports options, we have attached the following to the 

portal - https://www.pittwaterhouse.com.au/portal/school-information:  

• The Pittwater House Co-Curricular Sports Program 2019 

• Term 1 Sports including nomination due by dates 

• A complete summary of all the Term 1 Academies 

 

If at any time you have any questions, please email the Sports Department sportsoffice@tphs.nsw.edu.au and 

we will be more than happy to help you. 

Yours sincerely 

Mrs Sue Grigg  

Manager of Sport and Extra Curricular Programs 

Ref:CO /SG 
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